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Del Shoemaker G
Chairman X3T9

Digital Equipment Corp.

1331 Pennsylvania Ave. N.W,
Suite 600, MS:WNP

Washington DC 20004

June 26, 1989

Dear Mr. Shoemaker,

The revised wording in the ESDI revision 3a document address Maxtor’s public
review comments. The technical editor and I have reviewed ESDI revision 3a
with Mark Rice. The revision, which improves the clarity of the synchronized

spindle text, in our opinion does not constitute a substantive change to the
document.

é;;:iégegards,
2tcitérect

Lawrence J. mers

cc: Marilyn Kornfeld, X3 Secretariat
John Lohmeyer, X3T9.2 Chairman
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